
 

 

 

Year 12 Progression Evening Reminder – Wednesday 8th March, 6:00pm 

The Emmbrook School Main Hall 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

As a reminder, we have our year 12 progression evening this Wednesday.  We will be 

providing you with the essential details, strategies and resources to help you to support your 

child as they make the decision around their post-18 progression pathway. 

This evening will cover key areas such as: 

• UCAS pathway 

• Apprenticeship pathway 

• Full time employment 

• Gap year 

• Where parents can access resources to support progression planning 

Parents are invited to arrive at the main hall from 6:00pm, with the progression talk starting 

at 6:15pm.  Staff will then be onsite to answer any questions you have until 7:30pm. 

If you intend to attend the event, please complete the short survey below: 

https://tinyurl.com/YR12ProgressEve 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

David Constable 

Sixth Form Lead 

The Emmbrook School 
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